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7-10 BOYS AND 7-12 GIRLS 9-A-SIDE FOOTBALL CARNIVAL 

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Your child is invited to play in the 9-a-side Australian Rules Football Carnival at 
Kensington Gardens Reserve. 
 

Date: Wednesday 1 May 2024  
Venue: Kensington Gardens Reserve 
Meeting Time: 9:00am – students to arrange own transportation to and from the venue 
Dismissal: 2:30pm 
 

We will be playing multiple 9-a-side games against various schools over the day in the 
following Divisions: 7-8 Boys, 9-10 Boys, 7-9 Girls and 10-12 Girls. 
 
There is no cost for this excursion, as it is a part of our ARFA game-play opportunities.  
  

Students will need to bring: 
 Football boots 
 Red football socks 
 Navy football shorts 
 Mouthguard 
 Drink bottle 
 Packed lunch + recess 
 Any required medication (to be kept by teachers) 

 

Students are expected to keep up to date with work missed whilst on excursion, and 
follow our usual standards of behaviour. Students are asked to wear ARFA rugby tops to 
and from the venue if they have them. 

 
If you would like your child to be included in these games, please complete the attached 
form, and return it to Student Services.   
 
If you have serious issues transporting your child to and from Kensington Gardens 
Reserve, please email Shane.Willsmore298@schools.sa.edu.au as soon as possible, and 
we’ll see if we can help facilitate a ride. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Shane Willsmore      Kevin O’Neil 
ARFA MANAGER      PRINCIPAL 
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